
Fundraising 2012-2013 

 

• This year we made strides in getting all our items online.* 

 

• We will be selling items from previous years. 

 

• At the Interim Board meeting, we started the process of finding out what 

members would like to purchase with our “BPW/TN” embellished on it. 

Findings were inconclusive since it was difficult to find the exact items 

everyone wanted to agree on to purchase at a reasonable price. 

 

 

*For purchase amounts please consult with State Treasurer Finance/Profit Report 

 

Thank you, 

Lee Ann Gaddis & Terri Curran, Co-Fundraising Chairs 

 

 


